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Dear Parent / Carer 

    YEAR 5 – TROY STORY  

As an exciting introduction to our new topic the Groovy Greeks, we will be exploring the 

story of Troy, and this will form the basis of our assembly which will be showcased on 

Thursday 27th January 2022.  

 

We have reviewed our arrangements in light of COVID-19 and have taken the difficult 

decision that, given the size of the year group and the KS2 Hall, and an increase in cases 

of Coronavirus in our school community, we are unable to invite parents and carers into 

school in a COVID safe way.  Instead, the children will showcase their fantastic learning 

and teaching as well as their amazing God-given talents in a virtual assembly.  The link for 

the assembly will be sent to Year 5 parents/carers via ParentMail on Thursday 27th 

January 2022. 

 

To fully engage in the class assembly please could we ask that all the children dress up in 

Greek costumes. Costumes can be very simple and do not need to be shop bought.  Please 

see below for ideas, e.g., a toga, helmet, shield and armour. We should be grateful if the 

children could bring their labelled costume in to school by Monday 17th January so we can 

begin our recording. If you have any concerns, please speak to a member of the Year 5 

team.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.   

 

Yours sincerely        

 
J Shore 

 

Mr J Shore 

Assistant Head & Year 5 Leader 

 

 
 
 


